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NORTHUMBERLAND HEATH PRIMARY
NEWSLETTER










Dear Parents and Carers, 



What a glorious week of warm weather we have had!  Summer is well and truly here!  The weather looks
to remain the same for the foreseeable, so please remember to send your child in with a hat, sun cream

applied and water.  We have bought some gazebos to give children some extra shade whilst they are
outside. 



Year 6 had their residential to Kingswood this week where they were able to make some amazing

memories!  They had a great time but came back very tired!  Thank you to all the staff who took time out
of their own family lives to take the children, without them, the trip would not have been able to go

ahead.  The rest of year 6 had a great time at Greenwich Park, did some baking and went swimming.  



Whitebeam, Maple and Spruce had their local trip to the library where they were able to choose books
and fully immerse themselves in the vast number of books.  A good local trip for the children.  Years 5 &

6 also had a cyber crime talk on Friday afternoon with PC Ryan which was insightful for our young
children where social media is so prominent.  



Have a great weekend 



Ms Indresano & the Northumberland Heath Primary School Team




Creativity  Collaboration  Respect  Pride  Independence

Northumberland Heath Primary

@NHP_WAT

Cameron, Mahaveer, Emanuela, Tom, Paige, Miley, Hannah & Jem   

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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Mrs Black
Mrs Black is our Speech and language

intervention teaching assistant. She works
closely with the Oxleas SALT team and class

teachers, supporting children according to
their plan, assessing their progress and

developing strategies to meet their needs.

Miss A
Miss Ahaouari is our wellbeing coach who supports

children who need social and emotional support. She
also works closely with Treacle, our wellbeing dog.

Treacle supports children who find it difficult to
come into school, who need movement breaks and

even listens to some children read!

 Mrs Tebble
Mrs Tebble is our Senior wellbeing coach who

offers a range of therapeutic interventions for our
children to access. These include; Talking and

drawing, Lego therapy, Social skills and 1:1
interventions for children as needed.

 Gail & Sue
Mrs Beale is the Deputy Head for Inclusion and works

very closely with Mrs Clarke who is our SENDCo.
Should you need anything relating to wellbeing or

additional needs, they are here to support you.
Please look out for the newsletter in two weeks time

where you will see examples of the interventions
which are taking place in school.

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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This Saturday and Sunday London's best
west end musicals are putting on a free
concert! The stars will be performing a
couple of songs from their musicals in

costume! It's all FREE & located at
Trafalgar Square, London. Check out their

website for details.
www.westendlive.co.uk

No Scooters 
Are allowed to be used whilst on

school grounds during drop off and
pick up times. This is due to safety. 

The Year 6 children are back from Kingswood.
They enjoyed many activities like archery, Jacob's
Ladder, Leap of Faith, mini beast hunt and more!

They also had fun around the campfire, and
finished the trip with a disco.  

KINGSWOOD TRIPKINGSWOOD TRIPKINGSWOOD TRIP

Year 1 have been looking at inclusion in
our classroom, our class reader has
been What is racism?, it has opened

questions about making sure everyone
is included and should be able to

access everything we do. The children
enjoy circle time and we played circle

games where we had to work as a
team making sure everyone was part of

the activity and having fun. 

This week Year 2 have been using their
Ipads during their writing lessons to

record their sentences for instructions,
on how to do a Sack race. 

This is a great inclusive activity for
everyone in the class to get involved with
and encourage learning to take place. It
is also a fun way to capture their ideas, 

which they have then used in another
lesson to help write their instructions out

step by step

STAYSTAYSTAY
& READ& READ& READ






KS1 - Classroom / KS2 -
Book Barn



28/6/2023 - Nettle, Rowan &

Beech
05/07/2023 - Elm & Linden 
12/07/2023 - Aspen & Pine 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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20th July
9.30-

11.30AM

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/

